
IQAC ANNUAL REPORT 2023-2024 
IQAC Meetings conducted  

● For planning the activities of the academic year, IQAC meeting with external experts was 
conducted on 15.07.2023. 

● For allocation of academic duties to faculty members, an IQAC meeting was conducted 
with internal members on 21.07.2023. 

● For finalising the contents of SSR, the IQAC meeting was organised with internal 
members on 21.08.2023. 

● IQAC meeting with external experts was conducted on 20.01.2024. 
Activities for the year: 

● Fresher’s  induction programme-04.07.2023  and 05.07.2023  
● Teaching plan of all the departments were collected and scrutinized. 
● The mentor mentee ratio was fixed and allotted to the departments. 
● The curriculum was revamped according to the guidelines received from TANSCHE. 
● Various workshops were organised for the promotion of research. 
● Academic and Administrative audit was conducted on 20.01.2024. 
● Preparation of SSR along with executive members. 
● Submission of SSR on 24.11.2023. 
● Coordinated NAAC Peer team visit on 05.02.2024 and 06.02.2024 
● The institution was awarded with B++ grade with a CGPA of 2.92. 
● The College was registered for NIRF ranking on 05.01.2024. 
● AISHE MHRD data was submitted on 18.03.2024. 
● Feedback was collected from students, employers, teachers and parents. It was analysed 

and action was taken. 
Workshops organised: 

● “Intellectual Property Rights (IPR-2024)” in collaboration with IIC on 12.03.2024 with 
financial assistance from DST- CURIE. 

● “A Journey towards AI Powered Learning Environment: CHATGPT, GEMINI and Other 
LLMs” in collaboration with IIC on 15.03.2024 funded by DST-CURIE. 

IQAC coordinator. 
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All preparatory work for the NAAC peer team visit was thoroughly verified to ensure readiness. 
Experts suggested organizing and presenting the qualitative and quantitative metrics, as well as 
the management of essential documents, in a clear and systematic order. 
The placement of essential signboards around the campus was checked to ensure visibility and 
accessibility. 
Recommendations were made for beautifying the college environment, focusing on aesthetic 
improvements to enhance the overall campus experience. 
General suggestions were provided by the academic and technical experts to better prepare for 
interactions with the NAAC Peer Team, ensuring that the institution presents itself effectively 
during the assessment 

Members present  

 
 


